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REACTION ON PRESS SPECULATION ABOUT BMW 
 

 
Zeewolde, The Netherlands, 27 September 2010. Spyker Cars N.V. (“the Group”), 
a holding company that owns subsidiaries which produce and sell premium 
automobiles under the Saab and Spyker brands, has noted recent press 
speculation about the possible supply relationship with BMW. The Group confirms 
that talks are ongoing and will give further details once a final agreement has 
been reached. 
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